
Paula's farewell
As you have certainly heard, Paulina Walczak decided to move
on with her career in Amsterdam and in the end of September
she’s leaving P2I after an amazing 5 years ❤   To show our
appreciation for her contributions to the P2I team, let’s come
together to give her a heartfelt farewell gift. 

Cel zrzutki
500 zł

Zeskanuj kod qr aparatem telefonu lub
wejdź pod adres
https://zrzutka.pl/mtgs3f

https://zrzutka.pl/mtgs3f

